
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
  

PUBLIC NOTICE OF A HALT IN THE TRADING OF HIPPO VALLEY ESTATES 
LIMITED’S SHARES ON THE ZIMBABWE STOCK EXCHANGE 

  

  
The Zimbabwe Stock Exchange (“ZSE”) advises members of the investing public that 
it has put a halt in the trading of Hippo Valley Estates Limited’s (“Hippo”) shares on 
the ZSE according to Clause 4.13.2 of the ZSE Trading Rules and Procedures. This 
development has been necessitated by a formal request made by Hippo for the 
suspension of trading in its securities after it failed to publish its audited financial 
statements for the year ended 31 March 2019 as per the previous public notices. ZSE 
has now formally requested the Securities and Exchange Commission of Zimbabwe 
(SECZim) to consider the application for the suspension in terms of section 64 (a) (ii) 
of the Securities and Exchange  Act, Chapter 24:25, as amended. The investing public 
will be advised of the determination by SECZim as soon as it becomes available.      
  
 

  
  
 

 
J. Bgoni 
Chief Executive Officer 
Zimbabwe Stock Exchange 

20 August 2019  
 


